MCGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF LAW

May 27th, 1931.

The Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

I have your note of the twentysixth regarding Judge Feetham's report. To my
mind one good way of distributing the copies would
be to send half-a-dozen or so to each branch of the
Canadian Institute of International Affairs for
presentation to members most interested in Eastern
questions. I presume that John Nelson has the addresses of all the secretaries, and he would probably be glad to look after the matter himself.

Incidentally, I am handing over the duties of chairman of the Montreal branch to Mr. W.M.Birks, who was unanimously elected at our annual meeting, and he has accepted the office.

Yours sincerely.

P.E.Corbett.